From: Virginia Board of Funeral Directors and Embalmers

Date: March 5, 2021

Subject: Recent Regulatory Changes – Effective March 3, 2021



## Virginia Board of Funeral Directors and Embalmers Recent Regulatory Changes – Effective March 3, 2021

The Virginia Board of Funeral Director and Embalmers conducts a periodic review of its regulations approximately every four years. The Board recently completed the comprehensive review of two regulatory chapters, Chapter 20 Regulations Governing the Practice of Funeral Services, and Chapter 30 Regulations for Preneed Funeral Planning.

Amendments to these regulations became **effective March 3, 2021**.

## <u>Updates to Regulations Governing the Practice of Funeral Services</u> <u>18VAC65-20-10 et seq.</u>

<u>Click here</u> to access a listing of the most notable regulatory changes to the Board's Regulations Governing the Practice of Funeral Services.

## <u>Updates to Regulations for Preneed Funeral Planning</u> 18VAC65-30-10 et seq.

<u>Click here</u> to access a listing of the most notable regulatory changes to the Board's Regulations for Preneed Funeral Planning.

Click here to access the updated Preneed Q&A Disclosures for Consumers.

\*\*\*\*

To access updated versions of the Board's Regulations Governing the Practice of Funeral Services and Regulations for Preneed Funeral Planning, visit the <u>Board's Laws and Regulations</u> page.

To view the interlined changes to the text of the Board's Regulations, please visit the Virginia Town Hall website: <u>Regulations Governing the Practice of Funeral Services</u> and <u>Regulations</u> for Preneed Funeral Planning.